
 

 

 
 

 

RFP for Asbestos Removal and Building Demolition 

487 North Stark Highway, Tax Map 401-096 

 

The Town of Weare through its Conservation Commission is accepting proposals for the “Asbestos 

Removal and Building Demolition” of buildings located at 487 North Stark Highway, Tax Map 401, Lot 

096.  Detailed RFP specifications, tax card, asbestos report and bid form details to be used are available 

on the Conservation Commission page or Bid section of the Town website at www.weare.nh.gov.  For 

further questions, contact the Conservation Commission at conservation@wearenh.gov.  A pre-bid 

inspection will be held on Monday, March 18, 2024 @ 9 AM.  Interested bidders will meet at the Weare 

Town Office Building, 15 Flanders Memorial Road, Weare, NH and then proceed to site as group.   

All bids must be received at the Weare Selectmen’s Office no later than Wednesday, April 10, 2024 by 

4 PM.  Proposals received will be presented to the Conservation Commission later that evening for 

discussion and decision.  The Town reserves the right to accept and/or reject any and/or all proposals. 

 

Posted:  2/16/24 

Town of Weare 
Selectmen’s Office 

15 Flanders Memorial Road 

Weare, NH  03281 

(603) 529-7535 

www.weare.nh.gov 

 

 

 
 
 

Naomi L. Bolton 

Town Administrator 

Email: nbolton@wearenh.gov 

 

Board of Selectmen: 
Frederick W. Hippler, Chairman 

Benjamin D. Knapp, Vice Chair 

Sherry M. Burdick 

Salim R. Blume 

Janice Mathews 

Email: boardmembers@wearenh.gov 
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